24" September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

School choir will now be on a Tuesday after school from 3:15 — 4pm. The club
will start on Tuesday 8* October and will run throughout the school year.

It is open to all children in KS2 Years 3-6.

The children will have the opportunity to sing as an ensemble and solo, learn
new songs, perform to an audience and organise performances.

At the moment, there are 15 spaces, but there may be room to expand this if
there is enough interest.

If your child would like to join choir please sign them up via your parentpay
account.

Thankyou
Mrs. Tullier

Music Coordinator

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB
Tel: 01803 613095 Email: admin@olota.uk

Website: www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children.
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